RECD AUG 22 2011

Millville American Little League
655 Sharp Street
Millville NJ 08332

Dun-Rite Sand & Gravel Co.
573 E. Grant Ave.

Vineland, NJ 08360

Att: Charles Pinotti

August 19, 2011

Dear Mr. Pinotti,

On behalf of the entire Millville American Little League, I’d like to thank you for all that
you’ve done for our league. Your infield mix has set our fields apart from all the other

fields in our area.

Our infield has kept it’s texture, color and firmness throughout the very long season. We
have over 300 players with just two fields, and that combined with 5 Travel Teams means
a lot of playing time on these fields. We are always getting compliments on how great
the fields look as well as how great they are to play on.

Thank you for your help, but most of all thanks for your product. It definitely sets us
apart. :

Singerely,

J —

Lance Taylor
President




